York, Marylisa

From: William A Weary <w.weary@gmail.com>

Sent: Wednesday, May 27, 2020 5:24 PM

To: MacNeil, Jami

Cc: Clement, Jay L CIV USARMY CENAE (USA)

Subject: Re: [Non-DoD Source] Spinney Permit L-28397-4E-A-N

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not click links or open
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Thanks, Jami and Jay, and for your quick response! Bill

On Wed, May 27, 2020 at 4:23 PM MacNeil, Jami <Jami.MacNeil@maine.gov> wrote:
Hi Bill,

Mr. Spinney still needs to obtain his Town permit and submit a copy to DEP, and he still needs to wait for us to issue the
decision on the Minor Revision application for the work window. But it's okay for him to stage materials on shore. He
has met the other conditions of the original permit from DEP. Thank you for the photos and information.

Best,
-Jami

-Jami MacNeil (she/her)

Environmental Specialist Il|

Bureau of Land Resources

Maine Department of Environmental Protection
(207) 446-4894 | jami.macneil@maine.gov

From: Clement, Jay L CIV USARMY CENAE (USA) <Jay.L.Clement@usace.army.mil>

Sent: Wednesday, May 27, 2020 4:19 PM

To: William A Weary <w.weary@gmail.com>; MacNeil, Jami <Jami.MacNeil@maine.gov>
Subject: RE: [Non-DoD Source] Spinney Permit L-28397-4E-A-N

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not click links or open
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

He's all set with the Corps. Last | knew he was still challenged by the municipal process, but you'd be in a better
position to know that than | would. Thank you for the photos by the way.

From: William A Weary [mailto:w.weary@gmail.com]

Sent: Wednesday, May 27, 2020 4:11 PM

To: MacNeil, Jami <Jami.MacNeil@maine.gov>; Clement, Jay L CIV USARMY CENAE (USA)
<Jay.L.Clement@usace.army.mil>

Subject: [Non-DoD Source] Spinney Permit L-28397-4E-A-N

Jami and Jay - The attached photos, taken Sunday and Monday, May 24-25, at the site of the proposed installation,
appear to show staging activity within 75 feet of high tide and commencement of construction within the NRPA-
1



regulated area. All may be in order, but the gathering of these previously-manufactured and assembled component
parts of the dock system on the shore and in the river prior to this Friday's formal presentation and public hearing and,
of course, to the issuance of any local permit raise legal questions pertinent to your permits that | cannot

answer. Again, all may be in order, Has the applicant now completed all required conditions on your end? Thank you
-- Bill

William A. Weary

https://nam03.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.fieldstoneconsulting.com%2F&amp;data=
02%7C01%7CJami.MacNeil%40maine.gov%7C2cl1face48aadd6d6a3e08d8027b42e2%7C413fa8ab207d4b629bcdeala
8f2f864e%7C0%7C0%7C637262075713799595&amp;sdata=LdvRVOcM7BYv%2F6H0011GxelJaqrqNCaaYQmGr4XT4rXc%
3D&amp;reserved=0
<https://nam03.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.fieldstoneconsulting.com%2F&amp;data
=02%7C01%7CJami.MacNeil%40maine.gov%7C2cl1faee48aad4d6d6a3e08d8027b42e2%7C413fa8ab207d4b629bcdeala
8f2f864e%7C0%7C0%7C637262075713799595&amp;sdata=LdvRVOcM7BYv%2F6H00I1GxelaqrqNCaaYQmGraXT4rXc%
3D&amp;reserved=0>
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William A. Weary
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